
Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Extension request for Quist Mining
George Quist <Gquist@hotmail.com> Thu, Jun 12, 2025 at 3:25 PM
To: "Elliott Russell (DNR-DRMS)" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Dear Elliott Russel.  We are requesting an extension on our decision date of June 14th, 2025, to June 28th, 2025 (2 weeks
Later). This should give us and the Division time to complete our ammended110(1) Hard Rock Mining application. If you
have any question don’t hesitate to reach out at any time.

Quist Mining- File No. M-2023-002

 

Thank you! Sincerely, George and Jennifer Quist

gquist@hotmail.com

Jennifer Quist – 435-979-1475

George Quist- 719-337-2067

mailto:gquist@hotmail.com

